
2013 Election Candidates Not So Diverse 

Candidates for Australia’s new federal parliament do not mirror the multicultural 

makeup of the electorate.  Would-be MPs of culturally diverse background are under-

represented.  Independent analysis of the AEC candidate list forms the basis for 

OriginsInfo’s latest White Paper. 

On Saturday, a field of 1,717 candidates will vie for the chance to represent the Australian 

electorate.  But how representative is that candidate group?  The population is increasingly 

multicultural, with more than 28% of today’s Australians from culturally and linguistically 

diverse backgrounds*.  However, seats in our national parliament will be contested by a 

group that does not necessarily reflect Australia’s diverse population. 

OriginsInsight:  “Spotlight on Election 2013” discusses candidate diversity from national, 

state-by-state and party-by-party viewpoints.  The 2013 cohort is Australia’s largest group of 

electoral contenders yet.  However, analysis of the Australian Electoral Commission 

candidate list reveals just 13.9% come from communities who mainly migrated post WWII. 

The White Paper profiles all major parties and examines candidate cultural diversity in each 

house of parliament.  Its impartial analysis reveals broad under-representation overall and a 

distinct lack of cultural diversity among candidates for both the Family First Party and 

Australian Greens.  

 

The in-depth research shows a prominent over-representation of names reflecting Celtic 

heritage.  There are also some notable exceptions.  Candidates with names of Lebanese origin 

appear well represented while those of Greek and Italian background are markedly less so. 

 

Findings were arrived at using sophisticated name analysis algorithms to precisely group 

candidate data by cultural origin.  This technology is also used by government, commercial 

and other organisations to accurately measure cultural diversity and develop culturally-aware 

communication. 

 

OriginsInsight:  “Spotlight on Election 2013” is available for download from Wednesday 4th 

September at the OriginsInfo website. 

http://www.originsinfo.com.au/resources/originsinsight/originsinsight-september-2013/  

 


